Steve R. Arey

100 W. Innes Street

Salisbury, N.C.  28144

February 3, 2002

Sports Writer

Salisbury Post

Dear Post Sports Editor,

Howard Hurt of Erwin Middle School won the boys 12-13 division at the North Carolina West Central District competition of the ELKS NATIONAL HOOP SHOOT contest held in Winston-Salem, N.C. on Saturday Feb. 2, 2001 and advances to the State Competition to be held in Greensboro on Feb. 16.  

Carrington Turner of Isenberg School took home the 3rd place trophy in the girls 8-9 division.  Other competitors representing Salisbury at the District competition were Miles Moore of Isenberg in the boys 10-11 division and Kyle Venrick of Rockwell School in the boys 8-9 division.

Hurt made all five of his practice shots before sinking 23 of the next 25 for score.  Last year State winner, Hurt placed 3rd at the Regional Competition in Charleston, West Virginia. (Please see attached page of last years competition). 

---------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------

Charleston, West Virginia March 17, 2001

Howard Hurt of Erwin Middle School represented North Carolina in the Regional Semi-finals in Charleston, WV.  

In the boys 12-13 division, Hurt was tied with two other shooters who also shot 23/25 in the first round.  In a 5 shot tiebreaker for first place, all three boys shot 5/5.  In the second tie breaker set, Lawrence Mines III of Virginia shot 5/5 again while Hurt and Tyler Morando of West Virginia each shot 4/5 for another tie for second place.

Trying to break the tie for second, Hurt and Morando shot each 4/5, 4/5, 5/5, 5/5, and in the fifth tie breaker set Hurt hit 4/5 to place 3rd overall.

A standing ovation was given to all of the shooters after the contest which, including the 5 practice shots, Hurt shot a total of 58 out of 65 baskets during the contest and received a handsome trophy for the third place finish.

------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------

The Elk's "Hoop Shoot" National Finals will be held in Springfield, MA.  

The Salisbury City Parks and Recreation Hall Gymnasium hosted this year's local contest.

For more information, clarification or comments call.  Thanks again for your help.

Very truly yours,

Steve Arey, local director

636-4677 ph/fax

srarey@hotmail.com
